
I oppose SB 335!

   It is impossible for the Board of Forestry to adequately review and vote on regulations without the benefit of the on the ground 
practical knowledge of how the regulations will impact the foresters, loggers and landowners who work in the woods everyday.
   This is a 7 person board and only 3 members currently are from the industry.  It cannot be unduly influenced by the timber 
industry.   
   The board makes pivotal decisions on management activities that are critical to the success of our local businesses and 
communities they support. 

DO NOT PASS this legislation and further hamstring the Timber Industry that already struggles with so many regulations that make it 
difficult to operate in Oregon. 


